
From: Morris Harding
To: Ian Rawlings
Subject: RE: Committee of Adjustment - February 15, 2023 - Notice for Comments
Date: January 23, 2023 8:52:22 AM

Good morning, Ian.

We have reviewed the Feb 15th Committee of Adjustment Applications; our
comments are as follows.

A/01/2023- Shall comply with The Ontario Building Code regarding spatial
separation.
A/44/2022- Please ensure the neighboring unit will still have complete access
to their rear yard.
B/02/2023 No concerns
B/03/2023 No concerns.

Thank You

Morris Harding , C.B.C.O. 
Division Leader - Building and Chief Building Official
Municipality of Lakeshore | Growth and Sustainability - Building
419 Notre Dame Street, Belle River, ON, N0R 1A0
T: 519-728-1975 x258
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